
  

 

 

Hello everyone for those who don’t know me my name is Gwendoline Harris I am a music teacher and I 

am a Foundation Governor. 

I have been involved in Bournebrook school since the head was Mary Hoverd and have enjoyed being 

part of all music activities from Christmas concerts and Carol services to assemblies which I thoroughly 

enjoy because it brings the community together . 

Until the Covid situation I used to come into school twice a week teaching approximately 20 children on 

piano and violin ,this is what I hope will continue in September when you will see me round the School. I 

continue to have links with both church and school  

Regards Gwen  

 


